
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

PASTOR SEARCH COMMITTEE SURVEY 

Please remember your completed Pastor Search Survey is due TODAY!

Completed surveys should be placed in the box on the table in the  

Narthex.  Thank You!  Pastor Search Committee 
 

ATTENTION GRADUATES 

We will have a Graduate Recognition Service  in June and would like 

all of our high school and college graduates to participate.  If you are 

graduating from high school or college, please contact Connie Stewart 

TODAY (804) 815-7832.    
 

UKRAINIAN RELIEF 

Thank you for your donations to help provide relief for Ukrainian       

refugees. Your dollars are being used to fund housing, meals and    

supplies for those fleeing the war.  
 

WMUV partnered with Project Ruth in Bucharest, Romania several 

years ago and worked and ministered among the Roma population. 

Our brothers and sisters in Christ are now also meeting needs among 

Ukrainian refugees by housing them at the Ruth School and             

Providence Baptist Church in Bucharest. They have discovered that 

taking food across the border in large trucks is problematic, however, 

taking smaller boxes in cars has proven much easier. So, we are also 

helping them provide food boxes designed to assist a family of four for 

seven days (4:7 boxes). These 4 : 7 Care Boxes will be packed by 

some of the 70+ refugees currently being housed at the Ruth Refugee 

Center and/or by volunteer teams from the local & global church    

community. 
 

Please continue to donate to their efforts.  Special envelopes are on 

the WMU shelf in the hallway or just designate on your check “WMUV 

Project Ruth” and place in the offering plate.  God bless you as you 

bless others.  
 

THANK YOU 

Thank you to all who attended the Mother/Daughter tea.  We had a 

wonderful day!  It was so good to see all the young ladies!  With the 

Silent Auction, we collected $507.00 to go to Pure Water/Pure Love. 

Thank you all from the WMU!! 
 

  


